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Public Engagement on Existing Parking Controls 

Review of Controlled Parking Zones (CPZ) in Borehamwood 

The council is reviewing parking schemes (permit zones) in Borehamwood. Hertsmere Borough 

Council is responsible for managing its on-street parking. Effective management of on-street parking 

can make a significant contribution to communities by reducing congestion, whilst enabling access for 

residents and services.  

This proposal is seeking the views of all residents / businesses within your parking zone to ensure 

that existing parking rules are fit for purpose and to identify any parking issues which can be 

addressed. The key objective of the review is to identify possible alterations to improve road safety 

and the operation of the parking controls to benefit residents and businesses where applicable. 

A simple questionnaire is attached along with a freepost envelope (NO STAMP REQUIRED). Please 

take some time to complete the questionnaire, including comments and return it to us in the envelope 

provided. Alternatively, you can fill in the questionnaire and email it to parkingpolicy@hertsmere.gov.uk  

or online using this link Parking Consultations - Hertsmere Borough Council   or using the QR 

code provided. 

 

 What happens next? 

We will consider all comments received and we will write to you again with a summary of all the 
comments and explain how the council will respond. Due to the number of responses received during 
an informal consultation of this size, it will not be possible to reply to individual enquiries. Please send 
in your response by Friday 31st May 2024. 
 
With thanks for your attention, we look forward to receiving your response. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 

mailto:parkingpolicy@hertsmere.gov.uk
https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Transport-Streets-and-Parking/Parking-consultation-and-Traffic-Orders/Proposed-new-parking-schemes.aspx

